: Neurodiversity Family Support

\,\ Information drop-ins

mesllnq in Children

Neurodiversity is an umbrella term

Come along to our family information drop ins to find out
more about the help you can get for your family!
There will be people to talk to from Durham County Council
and NHS services, charities and support groups

-

The events are FREE and we can help with bus fare costs if needed.
No need to book, just come along!

For more information, contact
chloe.dickinson@investinginchildren.net or call 01913077030
Please get in touch if you need extra help to attend, including a letter
for your employer about the event.
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